## RECEIVED

## 2014 SEP 1 1 PM 12: 13

September 8, 2014

MAYOR'S OFFICE

Mayor Thomas Barrett City of Milwaukee City Hall 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Business Improvement District #4

Dear Mayor Barrett,

This letter is my official resignation from the Board of Directors of BID #4, Mitchell Street, effective July 15, 2014. After twelve years of service, I believe it is time to move on to my many other projects.

My hope is that, after twelve years, I have helped to make the Mitchell Street commercial corridor and business neighborhood a little bit better.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

**Timothy Dertz** 

Capital Real Estate Management LLC

347 E. Lincoln Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53207

cc: BID #4